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Policy Statement: The Town of Hardisty is offering a rebate program to help people to 
begin to conserve water.  The toilet is the largest water consumer in the home attributing 
to about 27% of total indoor consumption in residential areas.  This policy will focus on 
the rebate program of making low-flow toilets more accessible to residents to achieve 
the goal of water conservation. 

 
1.0  Purpose: 
 
1. The Town of Hardisty is offering a rebate of $80.00 to residents of the Town 

whom replace an older, high volume toilet with a newer, eligible low-flow model in 
their home.  The offer will be made to the first 100 applicants, up to December 
31, 2011 with a limit of one per household. 

 
2.0  Application: 

 
2. Town residents must submit application form with the original receipt of the low-

flow toilet purchase, dated after August 27th, 2008 including the following: 
 

2.1.1 Take a photo of the currently installed toilet, which must use at 
least 13 liters of water per flush. 

 
2.1.2 Remove the old toilet and install the new one in its place.  Take a 

photo of the new toilet and have it date stamped. 


